
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for your 

invaluable contributions to our recent gay pride fundraising efforts. 

Your dedication and support played a significant role in making our event a success. Thanks to 

your generosity, we were able to raise substantial funds that will benefit [specific organization or 

cause related to gay pride]. 

We are truly grateful for your commitment to promoting inclusivity and supporting the LGBTQ+ 

community. Your efforts make a difference, and we look forward to collaborating with you in 

future initiatives. 

Thank you once again for your support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


